Wilde Bunch Meeting Minutes
03/13/06 @ I-HOP

Meeting called to order at: 9:50 p.m.

Reports/Old Business:

President:  Janice mentioned clean-up day at the ASDC would be April 1st at 9 a.m.  We need volunteers for this, or the club will be charged.  She will start making announcements about this event.

Vice-President:  Tony mentioned that he had contact via e-mail about taking Denver’s 2007 fly-in, because they will be occupied with convention.  This discussion was tabled for the next meeting.

Tony also said that he had sent out flyers to the western region clubs, reminding them about the Early Bird Special deadline.  More flyers will be sent later with the regular IAGSDC mailing.  Tony will also approach Ric Weber about acting as Food Committee Chair, as he did an excellent job in 2004.

Treasurer:  Alan submitted his treasurer’s report.  Janice made a motion to approve the report, which was seconded by Tony.

Outreach Director:  Caren thought that it would be a good idea to have more exhibition dances, and thought a demo tip at Monzano HS might be good.  Tony chimed in that we had never had one at UNM with GLSU.  Janice added that she had been talking with the pastor at UCC, and said that if the WB were interested, she could get their hall for a pretty low rate on the weekend.  Amt? _________  Caller? ___________
Class Director: Acting Class Director, Jack Denvir, was pleased to announce that all 14 of the new people had been coming to class.  He said that he would get copies of the square dance etiquette for general distribution.  He said that he had received a few complaints relating to excessively tight grips by a few individuals and someone with rather bad BO.  He said that he would find a tactful way to approach these individuals.
Open Forum:  Shannon mentioned that Vicky was in the process of moving, and consequently, would not be able to audit the WB financials.
Alan mentioned that Bill had approached him, saying that now that the WB membership is up, he wanted a raise to $50 per class session.  There was some discussion about this, and it was noted that none of the new people would be paying dues until they had crossed over in 13 weeks.  Alan will approach Bill with a compromise.

Meeting adjourned: 11:00 p.m.

